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April 27, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: African-American and African Studies Minor
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on April 27, 2011, and reviewed the semester conversion plans for the minor in African-American and African Studies submitted by the Department of African-American and African Studies.  The conversion follows the current AAAS minor closely with no substantive change.  The committee noted a few problems but none serious enough to prevent review by the full CCI, and we voted unanimously to send it on.  The following points may need attention at the CCI level:
· A letter from the Chair is needed.  The ungrammatical heading on page 1 (page 3 of the PDF), “Letter from the Program/Rationale Statement,” should be corrected at the same time.
· A cover letter from Associate Dean Williams should be included.

· On page 2 (page 4 of the PDF) AAAS 575 should read 4575.

· On the semester advising sheet it states that additional courses at the 3000-level or above are required.  The committee feels that a list of acceptable courses needs to be appended to the advising sheet, or else the sheet should specify where the student (and reviewers) can find such a list.
 Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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